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The Police Federation of Australia (PFA) condemns the recent charging of Constable Zach Rolfe, 

a member of the Northern Territory Police Force, following an incident in the course of his duties. 

Members of all police forces around the country are undoubtedly shocked, however, Constable 

Rolfe has made it clear that he will plead not guilty and vigorously contest the charge. 

 

The PFA extends its full support to Constable Rolfe and his family during this difficult time, and 

indeed to all members of the Northern Territory Police Force who continue to serve the entire 

community every single day, including our remote indigenous communities. 

 

The Northern Territory Police Association is providing full support to Constable Rolfe and his 

family, as well as legal representation. This highlights the significance of the work Police 

Associations do around the nation and the importance of every Police Association to each and 

every one of its members. 

 

On behalf of 63,000 police members we commend the Northern Territory Police Association for 

its support for Constable Rolfe and all of the members.  
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